
Mrs Rabbit 
The Hutch 

Burrowville 
BB1 2BH 

 
15th January 2018 

Dear Benjamin Bunny, 
 
I am writing to you as I have lost Peter Rabbit. I 
am very upset but I hope he may have made his 
way to your warren. 
 
If you see him can you please let me know by 
writing a letter to my address. 
 
From 
Mrs Rabbit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss J Gamble 
5 Hall Road 
Levvytown 

LV6 3TE 
 

22nd October 2016 
Dear Sir, 
 
I saw in the newspaper that you have set up a new 
kids club. I would like to know some more about 
it. 
 
Who can join? Where is it? How much does it 
cost? What time does it start? 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Gamble 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

88 Rockingham Road 
Cliff Town 

CT4 5TT 
 

9th July 2016 
Dear Rabbit, 
 
I want to tell you about the bear that lives at cliff cave.  
 
People think his is scary but his is actually the kindest 
bear in the world. It is his birthday on Friday and he 
would like you to come to his party 
 
There will be gingerbread bears and a big cake. Do you 
think you can come? 
 
From, 
Joe 
 
 



 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


